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At the HPS Board of Education Work Session on January 4, 2021, Dr. Brian Davis announced his 
retirement as Superintendent of Holland Public Schools effective June 30, 2021. After 21 years of 
serving in the district as an elementary principal, Assistant Superintendent of Teaching for 
Learning, and thirteen years in his current role, members of the Board of Education thank him for 
his exemplary and vision-focused work for the district.   

During his tenure, Dr. Davis responded to a revamped school funding model, changes in school 
choice practices, and multiple state/federal reform initiatives. With the pending impact of each of 
these, as a school leader he had to be proactive, reflective, and critical in the efforts to respond. 
He helped to plan, implement, and lead multiple strategic plan initiatives.  

Board of Education President Philip Meyer said, “Despite many school reorganization plans, 
we believe Holland Pubic Schools has emerged stronger and more committed to each child 
under the leadership of Dr. Davis.” 

Accomplishments include the implementation of a Two-Way Bilingual Immersion Program, 
Holland Early College, Holland Virtual Tech, STEM, Project-Lead The Way, Interconnected PBIS/
Mental Health Models, doubling of AP course offerings, becoming a 1:1 technology district, the 
passage of the Build 21 bond in 2010, multiple operational, enhancement, sinking fund, and 
special education millages, and expanding to over 50 community partners.   

“Embracing these challenges and changes, through Dr. Davis' leadership and the exceptional 
efforts of our strong and committed leadership team and staff, the vision and mission of the 
district has remained our compass.” -BOE President Philip Meyer 

Dr. Davis has served on multiple boards in the community while also serving in leadership roles 
with the Michigan Association of Superintendents and Administrators, the Middle Cities Education 
Association and as a panelist for the Michigan School Finance Research Collaborative. In each of 
these roles, the knowledge gained and the connections made consistently have served the 
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interests of our District. In 2011 he was named the MASA Region 3 and State Superintendent of 
the Year.  

As the 12th person to hold the office, Dr. Davis leaves Holland Public Schools as the third-longest 
seated superintendent of the district. 

“The Board of Education and I thank Dr. Davis whole-heartedly for his service to the District, his 
commitment to our children, families and staff, and wish him well in his future endeavors 
serving to improve the education and well-being of our youth.”  -BOE President Philip Meyer 

Over the coming weeks, the Board of Education will be working to identify a search firm to engage 
the community in an inclusive process that leads to the selection of a new superintendent. With 
this advance notice, it will afford us the necessary time to do so and to provide for a successful 
transition and change in leadership. 
 

At Holland Public Schools we embrace, engage, and empower each student for success in an ever-
changing world. No matter the student, Holland Public Schools offer programs that are RIGHT FOR 
ME!
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